
High School Websites 

Transition Information 

 

Both of our local Dereham High Schools have set up parts on their 

websites dedicated to transition this year. 

 

Please check out the links for your child if they are starting either of 

the Dereham High Schools in September. 

 

 

 

https://neatherd.org/Information/Transition-2020/     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northgate.norfolk.sch.uk/year-6-area/ 
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